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Our Lenten Journey
Thank you to all the parents who joined Years 3 and 4 at mass on Thursday when the children celebrated the feast of St Joseph. Some of the juniors were in church again today to participate in the Stations of the Cross. 

Next Thursday 26th March Years 1 and 2 will be attending10am mass. There will also be Stations of the Cross at 9.15am on Friday in the church.
This week’s Achievement certificates went to the following pupils:

	1K
	Premice
	1N
	Bridget

	2B
	Kaleve
	2S
	Simon

	3M
	Jesse
	3R
	Favour

	4C
	Shizelle
	4T
	Jedidah

	5O
	Ewa
	5L
	Grace

	6C
	Valentina
	6E
	Jessica


Family Learning Conferences
Just a reminder that Family Learning conferences are taking place next week on Tuesday 24th March and Wednesday 25th March from 1pm to 6pm.

If you have completed a reply slip, your child will be bringing home an invitation for their Family Learning Conference today. These are being held in the hall this term. 

We look forward to seeing you to share some of the great work your child has been doing!

 
Green Fingers.

We are working on a new vegetable garden near the Reception classes. Please let us know if you have any spare plants which may contribute to our future crop.

Keep Fit
During the summer term Mr Henry is hoping to start a keep fit class for parents. He will be writing to you with more details after the Easter break.

Read For My School.

There is only one week left and the children have read 1315 books so far. This is great achievement and we need to make a big last effort to maximise our final total.

Parent Workshop
Thanks to all the parents who attended this week’s Maths workshop for Year 6.The parents and children explored strategies to solve real life mathematical problems.

Sum Dog Maths Competition

Well done to everyone who participated in this on line maths competition.

Mrs Sapienza’s class made a fantastic effort and are the highest scoring class in Haringey. 
Around the World   
      

 

As you will have read in the letter sent home last week, next Friday 27th March  we are planning an end of term 'Around the World' day. During the day the children will be 'visiting different countries' by going to different classrooms in the school, where staff will play the role of 'country hosts' and engage the children in a variety of activities reflective of the country they are representing - It may be songs, dance, stories, art, music, cooking, learning something about the language, traditions and culture of that country. 

Each class will visit up to four 'countries' during the day.

If any parent would like to help out with these activities, please  complete the response sheet sent with your letter or let Ms Curran know you are interested.

 

The more important part of this day that we really need parents to help us with is our after school Around the World Easter Fair.
Thank you to the two parents who came to discuss this event with me on Tuesday PM. 

We are planning to have food and drink stalls, a  raffle with a lovely Easter hamper as a main prize.

The new stage could be used for the children to entertain us with songs, dance and music playing. 

We are planning to display our newly purchased fantastic, interactive Geography resource, taking you on a journey around the world! 

If parents, staff and pupils would like to wear traditional dress or an item of clothing to reflect their cultural background that would be great! 

We can only do  all this with the support of all of you to get involved and take on some manageable role to make the event a success for our community.
We need you to donate gifts for the raffle, cook food or donate food to eat, help sell tickets for the hamper raffle, set up the hall on the Friday and tidy up with us.

We ask that you start sending things in for donations on Thursday morning and bring in the food for Friday PM.

Without your help and contributions, the event will not be able to take place. 

Again, please either complete the request sheet sent home with the Around the World letter last week, or come and see Ms Curran to discuss how you can help.

We will have another brief meeting on Monday 23rd March at 3.15pm in the hall to discuss the plan for the day.

The Big Question

This week the Big Question is:
“Why do we only see one side of the moon?”
Please try to find a few minutes to discuss this question at home over the weekend.
                                         Loving God,

                                         You give us your finest grace, your greatest blessing,

                                         You give us yourself,

                                         In Christ you share our life.

                                         In Christ you share our suffering and our joy.
                                         All glory to you, now and forever.

                                         Amen
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